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ATISHI- NEW CHIEF MINISTER OF PM MODi TO ATTEND QUAD SUMMIT
DELHI AND ADDRESS UN

Atishi Marlena Singh has been elected as the new Chief
Minister of Delhi after Arvind Kejriwal's resignation. AAP's
legislative meeting unanimously chose her for the role.
She is the MLA from Kalkaji and the third woman to serve
as Delhi's CM. A key figure in AAP since its inception, Atishi
is known for her grassroots work, particularly in education.
An Oxford University graduate, her leadership is seen as a
symbol of change and progress for the capital.

Prime Minister Narendra Modi will visit the U.S. from
September  21-23, 2024, for two key events. On
September 21, he will attend the Quad Leaders’ Summit
in Wilmington, Delaware, hosted by President Joe Biden,
to discuss global issues with leaders from the U.S,,
Japan, and Australia. Originally planned for India, the
summit was relocated due to scheduling challenges.
Following this, Modi will address the "Summit of the
Future” at the United Nations in New York, focusing on
building a better and more peaceful world.

INDIA WINS ASIAN CHAMPIONS HISTORY CREATED BY POLARIS DAWN
TROPHY HOCKEY — A PRIVATE SPACE MISSION

India clinched the Asian Champions Trophy in hockey with
a thrilling 1-0 win over China in the final. China's defense
held strong for 51 minutes, but Indian defenders Jugraqj
Singh and Harmanpreet Singh broke through, with Jugraqj
scoring the decisive goal. Their teamwork secured India’s
consecutive title, proving that even defenders can make
the difference in key moments.

Polaris Dawn, a private SpaceX mission funded by
billionaire Jared Isaacman, launched from Florida on
September 10. The crew, including Isaacman, Sarah
Gillis, Anna Menon, and Scott Poteet, tested SpaceX's
technology, reaching 870 miles above Earth, the farthest

1% Her since 1972. The mission ended with a splashdown in the
\§ Gulf of Mexico on September 15. Gillis and Menon are now
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the only women to have traveled so far into space.
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